
Subject: Apology
From: Terri Cunningham-Swanson <tcunninghamswanson@pcsd.org>
Date: 4/25/23, 2:48  PM
To: Richard Hasty <rhasty@pcsd.org>

Mr. Hasty, 

I owe you an apology for the tone of some of my last emails. My intention has never been to
create a firestorm or make your job more difficult than it already is. 

The last few days have felt like being hit by a Mack truck, and it came across in my tone, and
you are absolutely not the right person to have been on the receiving end of that. I sincerely
apologize. 

Being brand new to all of this, I do have lots of questions, so I want to keep the lines of
communication open as your insight and experience is invaluable to me. And I hope you can
accept my apology. 

Sincerely, 
Terri Cunningham-Swanson
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